
Community Promotion Commission 

December 4, 2014 

12:00 Noon 

 

The Atlantic Community Promotion Commission met in regular session with 

Chairman Livengood presiding.  Members present were:  King, Landsness, and Mosier.  

Absent: Young.  Also present was City Councilmember Cord.   

 

Landsness moved, Mosier seconded, to approve the agenda as posted.  Passed. 

 

Landsness moved, Mosier seconded, to approve the minutes of the November 6, 

2014 meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

The Commission reviewed the proposed budget.  Chairman Livengood explained the 

changes from last month which included funds for A.R.I.S.E. 

Landsness moved, King seconded, to approve the FY 15/16 budget.  Passed.  

 

 Chairman Livengood stated that Commission Member Young hasn’t been present 

the last 6 meetings and will be speaking to Mayor Jones about finding a new member. 

 

Atlantic Area Chamber of Commerce Executive Director Ouida Wymer updated the 

Commission on several events: Shop Small Business Campaign took place on November 

29 and was a big success; Grand Lighting with the reindeer went well; the fireworks and 

lighted Christmas parade will take place this Saturday, December 6; Scrooge and food 

pantry; and the Christmas concert this Sunday, December 7. 

 

 CADCO Executive Director Russ Joyce gave an update. 

 

King moved, Mosier seconded, to approve the November Finance Report with a fund 

balance of $21,486.55.  Passed. 

 

The next regular Community Promotion Meeting will be Thursday, January 8, 2015 

at noon. 

 

Mosier moved, King seconded, to adjourn at 12:39 p.m.  Passed. 

 

 

               Steve Livengood 

          Chairman 

 

Attest: Deirdre Derby 

     Secretary 


